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Tuesday 14th November 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Year 11 Parents’ Evening - Wednesday 22nd November 2023 4:00pm – 7:00pm 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our Year 11 Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 22nd November. We are holding 
this as a face-to-face event so that you are able to discuss the progress your son/daughter is making with teachers 
in person. With Year 11 Mock Exams being held in December, we aim to provide you with information and 
feedback that will help students to prepare effectively for these exams.  
 
Appointments can be made using our online booking system called SchoolCloud. We strongly recommend you 
leave 5 minutes between each of your appointments with staff to ensure that you have time to move to your 
next appointment.  
 
Appointments can be made from Wednesday 15th November (7pm) and will close on Tuesday 21st November 
(11pm).  
 
Please visit https://northgatehighschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book your appointments. A link is also 
available on our school website. You will need to login with the following information:  
 

Parent/carer name as provided to the school  
Child’s First Name  
Child’s Surname  
Child’s Date of Birth  
An email address for confirmation to be sent  
 

If you are having internet issues or problems logging into the system please contact the school office on 01362 
697033 who will be happy to help. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Z Galley                           Dr D Hone                              
Headteacher                        Headteacher 
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